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21 February 2022 
 
Brendon Mills 
By email: fyi-request-18284-dd178414@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Tēnā koe Brendon 
 
Information Request – Independent review into the NZFS 
 
I am writing in relation to your information request dated 21 January 2022 regarding the results of 
an independent review that was published in February 1994. 
 
We have interpreted your request to be for the “Fire Service Independent Review”. This was 
initially published in December 1993 however the second edition was released February 1994.   
 
In accordance with the provisions of the Official Information Act 1982, I enclose the information 
you requested. Please note this report is the second edition referred to above and is publicly 
available as it is held in electronic copy in various libraries across New Zealand.  
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.  
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
 
Nāku noa nā 

 
Lucy Cotterill 
Chief Advisor to the DCE, Office of the Chief Executive  
 
encl 
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